
 
 

School of Law 
Welcome Week September 2016 

Induction for new PhD/MPhil students 
 

Thank you for choosing to study your postgraduate research degree with our School and a huge 
welcome to you all.  The School of Law has continued its dedication to high quality legal education 
for over 140 years, and will pass this expertise on to you over the course of your research degree. 
The welcome week activities are designed to give you a better understanding of the research 
programme and the options available to you, but mainly they are designed to help you settle in to 
what we think is the best law school in the country. 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Tuesday 20 September 2016 

Time Event Location 

9.30am Collection of welcome packs and refreshments  
Williamson 4.08 

9.45am -10.15am Expectations session,  led by School of Law PGR 
Director - Professor Yenkong Hodu 

10.15am – 11.30am BMJ + separate Law / Criminology sessions Williamson 4.08 & 3.10 

11.30am – 12.30pm First formal meetings with PhD/MPhil supervisors in 
the School of Law 

Supervisors offices 

12.30pm – 2.00pm Buffet Lunch Williamson 3.10 

2.00pm – 3.00pm Session with later year PhD students  “life as a  
research student in the School of Law” – and  
introduction to PGR administration   

 
Williamson 4.08 

3.00pm – 6.00pm HUMS: PGR Event Whitworth Hall  

 
 

Thursday 22 September 2016 

Time Event Location 

2.00pm – 4.00pm  Original document checking for international students 
only. Please bring your original documents (we 
cannot accept photocopies) for your most recent 
qualifications including English Language for checking 
and verification. 
 
(Admission Office) 

 
 

Williamson 4.07 

 


